CITY OF ROSEBURG

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT
900 SE DOUGLAS AVENUE (3™ Floor)
ROSEBURG, OR 97470

541-492-6750

Devel“’pment

MEMORANDUM
Date: July 29, 2024
To: Planning Commission
From: Stuart Cowie, Community Development Director

Subject: August Meeting Cancellation

The Community Development Department does not currently have any new
applications requiring Planning Commission’s review. As a result, the regularly
scheduled August 5, 2024 Planning Commission meeting has been CANCELLED.
The next Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for September 16, 2024.
Thank you.



